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I am strongly opposed. The increase in permits and renewals only harms those that 

are under the poverty level.  This is absurd, as many of these folks live in the worst 

crime ridden neighborhoods. The time line restrictions which encompass this bill can 

only harm those who may need immediate protection.  

 

Please listen to the voices of the citizens who oppose this bill as well as the 

Amendment to 114.   

It is also noted that you gave very little notice for people to drive down to Salem on 

Monday to voice their opposition in person! 


